
 

RESTRICTED 

 

Notification of Suspending the Subscription of QDII 

Products 
 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

Please be advised that QDII products subscription will be suspended from 15:00, 31 Aug. From 

then on, you cannot subscribe QDII products through all channels such as Branch Channel, Online 

Banking, Wechat Service Account and Mobile Z App. 

 

Redemption and switch of QDII products will be still available through all channels. 

 

If you have any further enquiries or need any further information, welcome to contact your 

Relationship Manager or call our hot line 400 880 5688 (Jade) or 800 820 8828 (Premier) or 800 

820 8878 (Advance) at any time. 

 

Regards, 

HSBC (China) Company Limited 

30 Aug, 2018 


